
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requests a
report on progress of procedural probe into death of actress Irina
Tsyvina

 

  

Mass media sources published an open letter of the daughter of Honored Artist of Russia Irina
Konstantinovna Tsyvina to the Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia. In the letter she
said that she still had doubts about the truth of official cause of death of her mother, expressed
dissatisfaction with the work of investigation and asked to carry out a careful investigation of
circumstances of the death of her mother.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia Alexander Bastrykin instructed the direction
of the Moscow Main Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia to report on
all arguments spoken by the daughter of the actress and on progress and results of the probe.
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